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Because of serious theoretical errors that have consequently led to misinterpretations of experimental data, the main
result of our recent Letter concerning the observation of topological structures and localization in photonics quantum walks
is incorrect and has to be withdrawn.

We thank Peng Xue, Hao Qin, Rong Zhang, Zhihao Bian, and Xiang Zhan as well as János Asbóth for pointing out these
errors to us.
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